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Dojos 
     

This 
week 

293 261 256 244 

Total 2361 2404 1965 2110 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 22     Week beginning 25th June 2018 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
New EYFS 
We are excited as next Tuesday we have our new Foundation Stage coming in for their very first 
induction session. We were delighted that this year we were oversubscribed! This is a true reflection of 
how far Montgomerie has come. We all know what a wonderful school we have but it is great to see this is 
also the opinion of the wider community. We cannot wait to welcome them! 
Sports Day and Race for Life 
As you know, Wednesday 4th July is Sports Day. I have sent out an additional letter noting the 
arrangements for the day. Please note the gate timings. Also, please ensure your child has on suncream 
and has their water bottle as it is predicted to be a scorcher! Don’t forget your picnic lunches! 

Have a brilliant weekend everyone! It’s due to be a scorcher! 

Dinners Week 1 next week. 
Thursday favourite is chicken burger or quorn 

in a roll 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions:Oliver, Dean, Oliver,Freya, Leah, Class 4, Freddy, Toby, 

Finley 

Maths Mentions:Behije, Anastasia 

VIP Lunchers: Paige, Isabella 

3PR Winners: Class 4 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 94.75% Below national 

Class 1 97.73% Above national 

Class 2 90.36% Below national 

Class 3 94.09% Below national 

Class 4 89.17% Below national 

Class 5 97.31% Above national 

Class 6 97.32% Above national 
Weekly 
Average 94.26% Below national 
Whole School 
to date 95.52% Below National 

 

Class 
1 

MORE NEWS 
Busy, busy, busy! 
We have had many trips and visits this week – Year 6s 
attended their secondary school inductions, Year 4s visited 
London to see the Lion King and Year 5s visited Appleton for 
a taster day! During all these, the children’s enthusiasm and 
behaviour was exemplary. 
During the summer 
Mrs Schofield has kindly organised some events that all 
Montgomerie children can attend during the holidays if you 
are available. It is a nice way to get together and keep in 
touch during the six weeks. Information is attached. 
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